
                                                                                

 

 

BBPS/RH/Parent/22-23/8       5 April 2022 

FOR DISPERSAL CLASSES VI - XII 

Dear Parents 

With the cooperation of parents and re strategisation of dispersal by the school, the 

dispersal today afternoon was comparatively effective and smooth.  To further improve the 

dispersal, please note the following – 

 Read all circulars sent by school on whatsapp very very carefully. 

 Familiarize with the school gates by comprehending the gate layout sent to you. 

 Instruct your ward to strictly follow instructions of teacher given for dispersal. 

 Please reach the school gate on scheduled time only.  Reaching early will add to 

traffic congestion unnecessarily.  

 

We are sending a separate circular for classes VI-VIII with changes in dispersal strategies. 

Regards 

 

 

(GEETA GANGWANI) 

Principal  

 


